
Sweet FINK 
As usual we have a great range of loose chocolates and sweet specialities 
in stock, some old favourites and lots of new products. Browse online or 
come in to make your selection. 

FINK Home & Nature 
As well as our everyday household and natural skin and hair care 
products, we have a selection of gifts for your home and loved ones. All 
are ethically sourced and kind to the environment. Again, you can browse 
a selection of our gifts on the website. 

To Order… 
The website shop is at www.thinkfink.co.uk/shop/. You can also email 
(info@thinkfink.co.uk), phone (01423 324188) or drop off your order in 
person. A list is attached but we offer much more so feel free to add any 
items you don’t see, or contact us if you are not sure we sell it. 

December/Christmas opening 
FINK/SweetFINK as usual plus: 

Sunday 6th, 13th 20th 10am - 4pm 

Friday 4th, 11th, 18th 6.30am-7pm  

Thursday 24th 6am - 4pm 

Friday 25th - Monday 28th CLOSED 

Tuesday 29th - Thursday 31st 7am-4pm 

Friday 1st- - Saturday 2nd January CLOSED 

FINK Home & Nature as usual plus 
December hours to be confirmed via the door sign and social media. 

Wednesday 25th – Wednesday 2nd January CLOSED 

See you soon.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

14 High Street, Boroughbridge 

01423 324188 

info@thinkfink.co.uk 

 

Christmas Comes But Once a Year… 
… and always comes sooner than we expect. This “special” year, 
preparation and planning will be more important than ever before. 

With no expectation of distancing measures being relaxed by December 
(we could always be pleasantly surprised…) access to the shop will be 
restricted. It will help to shop early, and use our ordering service as much 
as possible. At the same time, our capacity to process orders is limited 
and it will be first come, first served. So, ORDER EARLY PLEASE! 

The good news: we will be able to provide nearly everything you’ll need 
for your Christmas feasts, and all your edible gifts and treats. To help with 
your selection we have included our traditional “shopping list” with this 
flier. We have also put most of our Christmas products onto our website, 
so you can order online, or print a shopping list to bring to the shop. 

We encourage ordering by the beginning of December but the absolute 
cut off will be 18th December. We will also deliver (for free within the 
YO51 postal area) but, again, early ordering is essential as poor Vera can 
only carry so much! 

http://www.thinkfink.co.uk/shop/

